Selectmen’s Meeting
November 23, 2005

Vinal Pendexter, Peggi Aspinall and John Palmer were present for the meeting.

Selectmen signed payroll and accounts payable warrants and read and approved the minutes
from the prior meeting.

John Cleveland was on the agenda for the meeting but requested that he be moved to the next
meeting on December 7" at which time the New Fire Station accounting will be resolved and the

project closed out.

Scott Pingree was present for the meeting. Scott and the Selectmen discussed unresolved issues
with contractor’s work on the new station. It was decided to wait until John Cleveland is present
at the next meeting to make any determination.

Scott Pingree notified the Selectmen of an increase in the York County dispatching services by
$1,000 over last year.

Vinal let the Selectmen know that they were invited to attend the Annual Meeting of the Cornish
Sewer District on December 6. 2005 at the First Congregational Church. Also received was the
request for funds by York County Community Action for the 2006 warrant.

Vinal updated Peggi on the ADA meeting of 11/1705 that she wasn’t able to attend. The
committee is looking into Block Grants and also getting the hall listed on the Historical Registry.
The next meeting is scheduled for December 8™,

Motion made to adjourn the meeting. Seconded and approved.

\/APQ .

Vinal Pendexter /

Y 7 s
Gilzy 272 Neopeen
<John Palmer

DEN e /é;,/\/t/

Margarél Aspinall




